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ATTENTION ALL GRADUATES!

Color Portraits, Inc.
will be at...
Carl Sandburg Middle School

On:
Thursday, February 16, 2023

You will cherish these portraits for many years
to come so please prepare for it.

BOYS:
Should wear a shirt and tie. Sport coat, suit, or
sweater is optional. If you attend a school where
cap and gown portraits are taken a tie must be worn.

GIRLS:
Please avoid up-dos. Turtleneck sweaters or high
neck dresses should not be worn.

ALL STUDENTS:
You will be photographed against a green screen,
please avoid wearing shades of green.
Dress clothes poses will be taken as well as cap
and gown poses, where applicable. Please be aware
that slacks and skirts will show in some posing.

No payment is needed at this time.

PLEASE NOTE:

There will be a $10.00 charge for picture
retakes for any reason other than photographic
errors. Retakes will be scheduled at
the discretion of the school.




